
KRX Overnight Futures Market via CME to be closed after December 18, 2020.

Korea Exchange(KRX) will close the overnight Futures market via CME Globex after December 18th,

2020 as the service agreement expires. Hereby, the overnight trading session of the US Dollar

(USD/KRW) Futures and the KOSPI200 Futures will no longer be available. Please note that the

last overnight trading session of the US Dollar Futures will be from 18:00 of December 18th to

05:00 of December 19th Korean time. Meanwhile, market participants are able to continue trading

the KOSPI200 Futures and US Dollar Futures during KRX regular trading sessions (09:00-15:45,

Korean Time).
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